The Society of Physics Students (SPS) group at Marshall is
always looking for ways to increase the number of students in
the Physics Department and do fun events with both the
academic and surrounding communities. Recently, on August
20th, 2017 the SPS group participated in the WoW carnival at
Marshall’'s Week of Welcome. This was a very fun opportunity
for our Society of Physics Students for recruiting majors and
minors for the department. The Physics Department’s main
attraction for the event was our carnival style projectile
launcher game where students could launch mini cannon ball
like projectiles at a target to compete for prizes. SPS members
and new students alike enjoyed this event and everyone looks
forward to the next one.

— Dr. Sean P. McBride, SPS Faculty Advisor
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